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Subject Fw: Seeking time before El Dorado's County Board of 
Supervisors on 11/6/07 

Steve Poiner, Insurance 

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 
Consumer Education and Outreach Bureau 
300 South Spring Street, South Tower, I 0' Floor 
Los angeles, CA 900 13 
www.insurance.ca.gov 

October I I th, 2007 

Supervisor Helen Baumann 
El Dorado County Government Center 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Supervisor Baumann, 

Danielle from your office has contacted me recently in light of the desire of The 
California Department of lnsurance (CDI) to present, "California's Low Cost Automobile 
lnsurance Program (CLCA) to The El Dorado County Board of Supervisors on 
November 6'" 2007 at your county seat. I had originally spoken to Ms. Cindy Keck, 
Clerk of the Board on this matter. 

This request to be heard by your board comes from two sources here at CDI. The first 
comes as a result of a press release ( 

.cfm) that stems from California's state legislators approving this CLCA program for - 
roll-out on a county by county basis. California's legislators asked California lnsurance 
Commissioner, Mr. Steve Poizner, to assess and release this program to each county 
once each county's citizenry gave their feedback, which took place earlier this summer 


















